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I have lived in Oregon my entire life. I have voted in person once when I first turned 

18. I voted for mail in voting when it was first on the ballot. Now I am a working mom 

of small children with a husband in the military. I spend most of my time parenting 

alone as he spends a significant amount of time out of the home. It would put highly 

unnecessary burden on me to have to vote in person. I feel voting by mail has 

ensured that I am an educated voter and it also means I am more likely to vote as I 

have the time to do so. Oregonians have one of highest voter turnouts and I know 

plenty of people who do not want to vote in person. Please consider how many voters 

approved this bill last time, 20+ years ago.  


